
  
 

 
16 March 2023 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The AAGPS Chairman Mr Mark Ticehurst, and Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in 

consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee, wish to provide the 

following update regarding AAGPS sporting programmes in 2023: 

AAGPS Swimming Carnival 5 
The AAGPS Swimming Carnival 5 will take place at the Sydney Olympic Park 

Aquatic Centre on Friday 17 March 2023. Gates will open at 5.00pm with the first 

event commencing at 6.30pm. Presentations will follow the final event. 

Four-hour free parking is available in the P2 Carpark upon validation at the service 

desk and there will be canteen facilities on site.  

AAGPS Swimming merchandise by Paladin Sports will be available for purchase on 

the evening.  

The event will be streamed and available via www.cluch.tv, www.bit.ly/cluch-ios and 

www.bit.ly/cluch-android. Please follow relevant login instructions to register.  

For the full order of events for the evening please click here. 
 
For the results of Carnivals 1-4, progressive point scores for the Senior Premiership, 
Open Relay, Intermediate & Junior Divisions, please click here. 
 
The AAGPS wishes all competitors and schools the best of luck for a successful final 
Carnival for the Swimming Competition season. 
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